
November News and Updates!

Upcoming General Meeting and
Member Event!
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Join us for Lunch Bunch!!
Where: Cracker Barrel (1323 N. Central Expy)

When: Wednesday November 20th, noon

**Please send rsvp by 11/19 to**
mjoseph0712@gmail.com

972.897.7274

Dottie Dames met for our October gathering. We were hosted by 
Cyndy Lane, our lovely PWC President, at her beautiful home. We had 
delicious breakfast treats...a yummy casserole, cinnamon rolls and 
many snacks and beverages. We were 8 strong. The group is so much 
fun.. lots of laughing, visiting and having a few hours of silly 
fun. And an added bonus, Mexican Train is great for your brain :)!  
Our November gathering is the 14th of November and we will be hosted by
Emily Plummer. 
  
Dottie Dames meet every 2nd Thursday at a member's home from 9:30 a.m. to
High Noon from September thru May. Contact Cindy Stachiw at 
castachiw@gmail.com or 972-849-9078 for more details or if you wish to join
the group. The more the merrier.

Gail Lewis and Cindy Stachiw

The Grand Keepers of the The Dottie Dames

972-849-9078



Coffee club will meet on Thursday 11/21 at 10am!
RSVP at 509-994-2729

Looking for an easy way to support PWC? All
you have to do is eat! How great is that?! See

below for full details!



Thanks to everyone who has become a member of Parker
Women's Club. We had about 70 women at our Tacos and
Tequila membership drive and would love to have everyone
join! This will be the last newsletter distributed to non-
members so please join if you haven't already done so to keep
receiving all our newsletters. As we are a non-profit
organization, we depend on your membership to fund our
ongoing charitable events.  

Join online today at parkerwomensclub.com!



Thank you to everyone who participated in the October 24th
Wreath Making General meeting held at the Murphy Community
Center. Many beautiful wreaths were made and any extra
wreaths/materials will be donated to the senior center and a big
wreath will be made as a donation for our annual Friendsgiving
Potluck/Auction to be held on Nov. 14. Thank you Jessica
Hernandez for doing such a wonderful job coming up with the
craft, purchasing the materials, and presenting how to make the
wreath!

 



Thanks to everyone who came to help out at Parkerfest
2024! We met wonderful potential members for Parker Women's
Club! We really appreciate our wonderful President Cyndy Lane
who brought so many good treats and drinks.  



We had an amazing time at our first Wine, Women and Whiskey
event held at Lockwood Distillery in Richardson on Nov.
1. Thanks goes to our co-chair Letty Valdez for setting this
up! We had an entertaining tour and special tastings with our
host, Big Tony! Thank you to everyone who joined us at our first
event! If you would like to be included on our future events,
please text Meli Ax, 469-258-9801, include your name on the
text and you will be included on our evites!

A brief summary of upcoming events are as
follows. Please be sure to check our website,
recent newsletters or Facebook for up to date
info (including times and locations) as these

events draw near!

December 19th – Christmas party with gift exchange

 January 16th – Celebrate a clean new year with Sweet Home
Bath Class

February 20th – Oh yes it's Ladies Night!

March 13th – St. Paddy's Day bash

April 17th – Sip and shop luncheon. Annual business meeting

 May 15th – BBQ and scholarship award(s)
presentation.  Installation of new board.  

CLUBS & ACTIVITIES
Members can sign up for the following clubs by reaching out to the
appropriate contact person. We hope you'll join! If you currently attend
a club, please make sure that you have paid your 2024-2025 season
dues. Thank you!

Coffee Club: Cyndy Lane- lanegang07@gmail.com
Dottie Dames: Cindy Stachiw- castachiw@gmail.com
Lunch Bunch: Michelle Joseph- mjoseph0712@gmail.com
Book Club: Debbie Ordonez - debbie_ordonez@yahoo.co
Women, Wine, and Whiskey : Meli 469-258-9801 or Letty 214-335-8164



Your 2024-2025 Board
The 2024-2025 board was voted on and approved at our April
Business Meeting. The members who have generously agreed to
serve the Parker Women's Club this year are:

Cyndy Lane, President
Letty Valdez, Secretary

Debbie Crutcher, Treasurer
Vicki Pilgrim, VP of Programs

Shauna Warmbrodt, VP of Fundraising
Melinda Marshall, VP of Outreach and Communications

Melissa Ax, VP of Membership
Tricia Fecht, Parliamentarian

Need to contact us? Send an email to parkerwomensclub73@gmail.com!
Don't forget to follow us online at ParkerWomensClub.com and on

Facebook for up to date information!
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